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Thank you to everyone who participated in the fall 2011 library survey. Results of the survey are 
below. As you can see, many of the comments and suggestions focused on two items: costs to 
print in the library and expanding hours. We are working to address all of the comments 
received and this is what we’re doing with those two items: 
 
Costs to print: the library is actively pursuing a print management system that would allow us to 
provide all students with a quota of free printing (e.g. 100 pages per term). Once a student used 
their quota then they would pay per copy. We hope to have this system in place by the end of 
the school year. In the meantime, we understand times are tight and we are willing to be 
flexible with folks who need to print lots of pages for class. Please contact us and we’ll work 
with you.   
  
Library hours: we agree that library hours should be increased on The Dalles campus and 
established on the Hood River campus. As budgets improve we are looking to add staff to 
expand hours on both campuses. Our first priority is to provide some hours in Hood River, 
followed by evening and then weekend hours in The Dalles. At this point we don’t have a 
timeframe for this expansion. 
 
Thanks again for taking our survey. We appreciate your feedback. If you have any questions or 
additional comments please feel free to contact us.  
 
 
See you in the library!    
 
CGCC Library 
(541) 506-6081 
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